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CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term is

Honesty. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK
For you will know the truth, and the

truth will set you free.
John 8:32 

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Class 1 - Ruby Y 
Class 2 - Raphael F 
Class 3 - Jacob W
Class 4 - Ellie-Rose B 
Class 5 - Liliana C 
Class 6 - Avneil AF 
Class 7 - Anna & Edita D 
Class 8 - Furaha G 
Class 9 -  Dylan G 
Class 10 - Flynn D 
Class 11 - Lacey W 

GOLD SCROLL 

CORONATION DISCO

Tyler S, Raphael F,
Gracie-Mae H, Leila W,

Final H, Leah L,
Pearl L, Oliver T,

Riley W, Bobbi-Raye,
Isaac W 

Reception & KS1 at 3:15pm until 4pm. Ticket cost will
be £1.50 and refreshments will be provided. 

KS2 at 4pm until 5pm. Ticket cost will be £1.00 and
there will be a tuck shop for children to purchase
refreshments. 

On Wednesday 3rd May, the school will hold coronation
discos:

Tickets are still available and will be issued on a first-
come, first-served basis. They are available from the
school office.  Children can wear party clothes to school if
they get a disco ticket.

School will also be holding a raffle for a chance to win a 
 coronation weekend hamper, full of treats and goodies to
enjoy your bank holiday weekend. Letters containing
more information should have gone out with children..



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk




or follow us on 
                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green - 100% - 95%
Yellow - 94.9% - 90%

Red - Below 90%

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STRIKE DAYS 
A gentle reminder that there will be further strike action
on Tuesday 2nd May. Unfortunately, this means that the
school will only be able to open for some children. 
A letter has been sent out to parents last week regarding
plans for this day. Please read this carefully as some
classes will be closed. 

THINGS COMING UP 
Monday 1st May - School closed for Bank Holiday.
Tuesday 2nd May - Year 5 start their second week of
swimming. 
Wednesday 3rd May - School Discos (see above)
Friday 5th May - Coronation Super Learning Day

Monday 8th May - School closed for Bank Holiday.
Tuesday 9th May - Year 6 SATs begin.

Tuesday 16th May - Roman Day for Lower KS2.
Friday 19th May - Children can wear something
green to mark Mental Health Awareness Week (this
is a free event). 




